
COUNCIL – 21 FEBRUARY 2019

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting 
held on 5 February 2019

E/18/108   Investment Strategy 2019/20 

The Executive considered a report from the Deputy Leader and Executive Member 
for Corporate Resources setting out the Investment Strategy for 2019/20.  The 
Investment Strategy would facilitate effective financial management and planning.  
The Executive Member drew attention to the recommendation from the Corporate 
Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.

Reason for decision:  To enable the Council to have a Strategy that provided an 
effective investment framework for the Council that was underpinned by the 
principles of prudence, affordability and sustainability.

RECOMMENDED to Council

that the Investment Strategy for 2019/20 be approved.


